November 1, 2013

President
BC Government and Service Employees' Union
4911 Canada Way
Burnaby, BC V5G 3W3

Attention:

Mike Eso

Correctional and Sheriff Services Component

Bargaining Committee

Dear Mike Eso:

Re: Soft Body Armour Replacement

Further to our discussion during bargaining, this will confirm that BC Sheriff Services will research the current BC and national RCMP practice and the National Institute of Justice regarding soft body armour replacement and present the findings to the 3.1 Committee for further discussion.

This letter does not form part of the Component Agreement.

Yours truly,

Ross McKenna Superintendent, Fraser Region Court Services Branch BC Sheriff Service Ministry of Justice